
CPO 10 Attendance and Notes 5-18-23 
 

Andy Haugen 
Ashley Reverman 
Lars Wahlstrom  
Ken Prentice 
Dave and Lucinda Russell 
Tom Prewitt 
April Love 
Dick Cartwright 
Genie Goodman 
Chris Zelinski 
Lily Stone 
Andrea D’Amico 
Diane Shimshak 
Bob and Debbie Stark 
 
 
Notes: A tour of the twin oaks airport was given by Bob Stark. He gave a history of 
the airfield and talked about the day to day operations. He also discussed flight 
lessons, training pilots, costs of the airfield, how interest has changed over time, 
and answered any questions. We also saw the mechanic repair shop.  
There will be no CPO 10 meetings June, July, and August  

 


